
Website Accessibility Test Roadmap 

 A number of alterations need to be made to make this website more 

accessible 

 All PDF’s (where possible) will have headings for easier reading 

 Tabbing through the website using the keyboard will be looked into improving 

 Headings on the website will be improved 

 Any links stating ‘click here’ will be altered when noted 

 The accessibility statement will be reviewed in September 2019 

 

23rd September 2019 


